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2015/16 Landgate Fee and Price Notification 
 

From 1 July 2015, some of Landgate's regulated products and services will be subject to 
new fees by no more than the Consumer Price Index (CPI) increase of 2.6 per cent. 

 

For further enquiries please contact our Customer Service team on +61 (0)8 9273 7373, 
email (customerservice@landgate.wa.gov.au) or contact your Account Manager. 
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